
From: Josh Cullinan [mailto:jcullinan@raffwu.org.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 18 July 2018 5:28 PM 
To: Katie-Maree O’Brien; AMOD; Chambers - Ross J 
Cc: Michael Mead; Leanne Cruden; Katie Biddlestone; Matthew Galbraith (matt@sda.org.au) 
Subject: RE: Four Yearly Review of Modern Award: Fast Food Industry Award 2010: Proceeding No. 
AM2017/49  

 
Dear Associate to President Ross 
 
We have previously sought to file written closing submissions in this matter. 
 
We maintain that application. Further, on the basis of the material sent by the applicant this 
evening, we advise that RAFFWU renews its application to file written closing submissions. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Josh Cullinan 
Secretary 
Retail and Fast Food Workers Union 
www.raffwu.org.au 
0416 241 763 
jcullinan@raffwu.org.au 
PO Box 334, Clifton Hill, VIC 3068 
Tw: @raffwu 
Fb: https://www.facebook.com/RAFFWU/  
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